

US 550 New Signalization Turned on October 3, 2018
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     ALBUQUERQUE, October 2, 2018— The new traffic signals installed with the US 550 project include new signals at Sheriff's Posse Road and Hotel Loop, Warrior II  (turnout), U-turn at Bosque & Jemez Dam Road. These signals will be operational9 Wednesday, October 3, 2018. Message boards have been in place since October 1, 2018 advising drivers of the signal changes. Law enforcement will be onsite tomorrow to assist with the new traffic signals, please proceed with caution and follow all posted signage and speed limits.  NMDOT staff will also be monitoring and making adjustments as needed. 
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